
    
 
 
 
 
 
Press Release   
April 13, 2021     
 
 
Contact 
Janet Wall 
Director of Development & Communications 
press@tudorplace.org | 202-580-7323 

     
                                                                                            

Tudor Place Historic House & Garden Selected to Participate in 

National Museum Assessment Program 

  

Washington, DC – Tudor Place Historic House & Garden has been selected for the year-long national Museum 
Assessment Program (MAP), administered by the American Alliance of Museums (AAM). Through guided self-
study assessment and on-site consultation with a museum professional, Tudor Place’s participation in MAP 3 
supports its new strategic plan focused on diversity, equity and inclusion. “Through this assessment, we hope 
to better understand the needs of the people in our community in order to serve them better,” said Executive 
Director Mark Hudson.   
 
AAM is the only organization representing the nation’s entire museum community and has been dedicated to 
promoting excellence within the museum field for over 100 years. Tudor Place’s participation is made possible 
through funding provided by the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS).  IMLS is the primary source 
of federal support for the nation’s 123,000 libraries and 35,000 museums. Since its creation in 1981, the MAP 
program, a cooperative agreement between AAM and IMLS, has served over 5,000 museums.  
 
ABOUT TUDOR PLACE: America’s story lives here! Tudor Place preserves the stories of six generations of 
descendants of Martha Washington, and the enslaved and free people who lived and worked at this 
Georgetown landmark for nearly two centuries. By examining their legacy, we challenge ourselves and our 
visitors to celebrate the triumphs and to confront the complexities of the past. www.tudorplace.org. 
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